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I am supportive of continued funding for Oregon Flora — my yard in NE Portland has 

been recently certified by the Backyard Habitat program, and I rely upon the wisdom 

and advice of others in the volunteer program — many of whom utilize and refer to 

information gained from Oregon Flora. Every little bit we can do to support our 

environment in Oregon is necessary! 


